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I have included the term “an administrative fee for late payment” in this bill because
it was included in the substitute amendment from last session.  However, I do so
reluctantly because I do not know whether, or how, it is distinguishable from a late
payment charge.  The phrase is not used in the administrative rules regulating cable
TV providers, and it is not used in the statutes.  Let me know if you want to delete the
phrase.
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